
  

 DAILY BULLETIN  

Williamsville Junior High                   “Home of the Bee Bees”                         May 10, 2016 

 

Menu 

 

Tuesday:  Chicken Pot Pie over Biscuit 

Wednesday:  Mozzarella Cheese Sticks with Marinara Sauce 

Thursday:  Soft Taco 

Friday:  Cheese French Bread Pizza 

 

Miscellaneous 

 

Presidents Class:  Reminder for the Presidents class to bring something to read or work on today. 

 

WCUSD Bus Rider Policy: Just to remind everyone of the school district policy about riding another bus 

besides your own.  At the junior high level, the district allows students to ride only one bus.  In emergency 

situations where a parent needs a student to ride another bus, a note must be brought to school from the 

parent stating the reason why a student should ride an alternate bus.  A student riding with others on 

alternate buses for social reasons is not allowed. 

 

Fine Arts News 

 

"Into the Woods" rehearsal change for THIS week:  We will rehearse Tuesday, Wednesday, and 

Thursday after school.  

 

Athletics 

 

Boys’ Basketball Meeting:  Current 6
th
 and 7

th
 grade boys interested in basketball this summer and next 

school year need to meet Coach Casson in the gym this Friday during wrap up.  Check in with your wrap 

up teacher, then report to the gym.  

 

8
th

 Grade Girls’ Basketball Open Gym:  The 8
th
 grade girls’ basketball open gym for today has been 

cancelled. 

 

Jr. High VB:  There will be a short meeting today in the gym during wrap up for those 6th and 7th grade 

girls interested in playing volleyball next year.   Please check in with your wrap up teacher, then come to 

the gym. 

 

Track News: Those students who are done with track and are turning in their uniforms should put your 

clean uniform in a sack with your name on it and return it to the office or Mr. Fandel  ASAP. 

 

High School Mandatory Fall Sports Meeting:  The Williamsville High School Athletic Department will be 

hosting its mandatory parent/athlete night for all students who will be or are interested in participating in a 

sport for the upcoming fall season. This includes football, volleyball, boys’ soccer, boys’ and girls’ cross 

country, boys’ and girls’ golf, and cheerleading. The meeting will take place on Monday, May 23 starting 

at 6:00 pm in main gym at Williamsville High School. After the main session is finished in the gym, each 

sport will separate and conduct sport specific meetings. Important information for both open gyms this 

summer and when tryouts and practices will take place this fall will be covered at this time. It is highly 



  

recommended that you bring your health insurance card with you, as mandatory insurance waivers and 

IHSA paperwork will also be completed at this meeting; head coaches for each individual sport will also 

be collecting updated physicals if you have them. As a reminder, student-athletes will need updated 

physicals in order to participate in their desired sport. If you have any additional questions you can either 

contact the head coach of each sport or Athletic Director Adam Eucker.  

Head Football Coach Aaron Kunz: kunz@wcusd15.org  

Head Volleyball Coach Stacey Carlson: carlson@wcusd15.org  

Head Boys’ Soccer Coach Mitch Davidson: davidsonm@wcusd15.org  

Head Cross Country Coach: Tyler Casson: cassonty@wcusd15.org  

Head Boys’ Golf Coach Bill Trine: trine@wcusd15.org  

Head Girls’ Golf Coach Shayla Croy: croy@wcusd15.org  

Head Cheerleading Coach Danielle Duncan: duncan@wcusd15.org  

District Athletic Director Adam Eucker: eucker@wcusd15.org 

 

 

HAVE A GREAT DAY! 

 

 
 

We Appreciate our Nurse, Mrs. McCall!! 
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